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  Meeting of the College Council 
 
 
 
 

 

Operational Assembly:  Kurian Tharakunnel reported the following highlights from the December 6 
meeting.  Student Affairs reported that spring early-bird registration has begun.  Business & Facilities 
announced that the spring digital campaign is being launched this week.  Police Chief Austin Weinstock 
has requested that the campus police be called to assist anyone indicating suicidal thoughts.  
Technology reported changes to registration to restrict out-of-compliance (with Vax/Test) students to 
only online courses next semester.  Programmers are preparing for W2 and 1098 form completion in 
January.  Some labs and interactive tech classrooms are being updated.  The campus wireless 
configuration is also being upgraded.  Guided Pathways reported that full-time program maps are 100 
percent complete.  Research reported that the Fall 10th Day detailed report is now available on the 
employee portal. 
 
 
Academic Senate:  Michael Flaherty noted that the Academic Senate doesn’t meet until tomorrow.  
Online Education & Technology will be asking Senate to approve a revised protocol and proposal forms 
for online and hybrid courses with updated definitions of the course modalities and the newest 
guidance from the U.S. Department of Education.  
 
 
Student Success:  Shelley Tiwari provided an update on the Guided Pathway pillar groups as follows.  
Pillar 1 has completed the full-time program maps.  Pillar 2 is working on integrating the program maps 
and preparing to launch CRM Advise.  Pillar 3 is working on course scheduling recommendations and 
creating an institution-wide scheduling process.  Pillar 4 is preparing a definition of what learning 
means at Triton and focusing on teaching excellence and training.   
 
 
Happy Holidays was wished to everyone! 
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